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  Happy Easter    
 
A big thank you to you all for all of your help and support over the last 

two terms; we couldn’t have achieved what we have without you! We 

hope you all have a relaxing Easter break, and come back refreshed and 

ready for another successful term’s fundraising for our children! 

 

 

  PTA Meeting    
 
Just a reminder, our next PTA meeting is scheduled for after the Easter 

holidays, on Monday 23rd April 2018 at 7pm; where we will be starting to 

discuss Sports Day plans and making arrangements for events for the 

remainder of the school year. Everyone is welcome, but as always, if you 

cannot make it to the meeting and would like to raise a point, make a 

suggestion etc., please see one of the committee and we will make sure it is 

added to the agenda. 

  

 

  Stay Informed   

 

Please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website 

http://www.pochin.leics.sch.uk/pta.htm, and ‘like’ our face book page ‘Pochin School PTA’ for updates. 

We would love to hear from you if you have any queries, questions or ideas. See below for dates for 

Happy Easter - Wishing everyone a relaxing break! 

 

Clothing Recycling 

Fundraising Event 

The PTA are again planning 

a clothing recycling event 

to be held next term. 

 

Further information will be 

available after the 

holidays, but just in case 

you are planning a clear 

out over the Easter break, 

please keep this event in 

mind! 
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your diary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for your diary 2018: 

 

Friday, 23rd March, 2018  Mad March Hair 

End of Spring Term 

Monday, 9th April, 2018   Start of Summer Term 

Monday 23rd April 2018, 7pm  PTA Meeting 

 


